
Please find listed below some fun home learning projects that 

you can complete with your child at home during this period of 

school closure. Please refer to our class page for further links to 

games and songs to help support your child’s learning. Please 

practise your phonics daily, using the letters in your pencil case. 

You can use your logins to Yumu Music, Teach your Monster to 

Read and Sumdog too.  

The Spider Project: 

Spiders are not insects, they 
are part of the arachnid 

family as they have 8 legs! 
How many ways can you 
make 8? Write them all 

down. (E.g. 4+4=8, 10-2=8)  

The Butterfly Project: 

The wings of a butterfly are 
symmetrical. Can you draw 

a butterfly and create a 
symmetrical pattern on its 

wings?  

The Ladybird Project: 

We can use books and   
computers to find out about 
things. What can you find 
out about ladybirds? Do a 
little bit of research and 

write about them.  

The Bee Project: 

All the bees in the hive have 
different jobs to do. Think 
about your family, what  

different jobs does everyone 
do? Draw or write about this 

in your book.  

The Beetle Project: 

There are many amazing    
looking beetles, all of different 
colours and designs. Can you 

design your very own 
minibeast? Where does it live? 

What does it eat?  The Worm Project: 

Worms help to keep our 
soil healthy. Have a go at 

growing something at 
home, some flowers or 
vegetables. Have fun! 

The Caterpillar Project: 

Caterpillars eat and eat until 
they are big and strong and 

are ready to turn into      
butterflies. What things can 

you do to make sure you 
grow big and strong? 

Insect Art Project: 

Have a go at some      
transient art. Use objects 

around your home to   
create a mini-beast and 

take a photo! 

The Dragonfly Project: 

Dragonflies are often found 
around ponds. Investigate 

what other creatures can be 
found around ponds and 

make a poster about pond 
life!  


